
DRAFT COPYRIGHT (Amendment) BILL 

The Government of Mauritius intends to review the Copyright Act 2014 to inter alia, 

safeguard the interest of Artists. A draft version of The Copyright (Amendment) Bill is being 

uploaded on the website of the Ministry of Arts and Culture on the following URL 

http://culture.govmu.org/English/Pages/default.aspx for public comments.  

 

Comments, if any, should be submitted at latest by 28 March 2017 on the following address: 

copyrightbill2017@govmu.org  

 

Ministry of Arts and Culture 

7th floor, R.Seeneevassen Bldg, 

Port Louis 

28 February 2017 
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